May 1, 2014
Dear City of Gillette Planning Commission,

On March 25, 2014 the Planning Commission tabled the Final Plat for the Resubdivision of Lot 4, Lot

5, Lot 6, Lot 7A, Lot 7B, Lot 8A, Lot 8B, Lot 9A, Lot 9B, Lot 10A and Lot 10B, Block 2, Castle

Heights Estates Subdivision, Phase 1. The case number is 14.006SFP.

I am requesting a vacate which will allow me to reconfigure the lots contained within the tabled
resubdivision plat . It is in process. The new plat should be filed for review by May 7, 2014.

I request that the Planning Commission remove this subdivision (14.0065FP) from the table. Further, |
request that there be no further consideration by the City for the Final Plat for the Resubdivision

of Lot 4, Lot 5, Lot 6, Lot 7A, Lot 7B, Lot 8A, Lot 8B, Lot 9A, Lot 9B, Lot 10A and Lot 10B, Block

2, Castle Heights Estates Subdivision, Phase 1. Please affirm my request through an approved motion by

the Planning Commission.

Thank you kindly.
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For the Castle Group, LLC

Copy: Subdivision File



